
Exhibit GG. Hornsby Industrial Park LA SHPO 
Letter of Site Recommendation



October 20, 2017 

Paul Jackson 
TerraXplorations 
3523 18th Ave NE 
Tuscaloosa, AL 35406 

Re: Draft Phase I Report 

     La Division of Archaeology Report No. 22-5735 

       A Phase I Cultural Resources Survey for the Proposed Hornsby Industrial Park, Livingston Parish, 

Louisiana 

Dear Paul Jackson: 

We acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 19, 2017 (received September 25) and two 

copies of the above referenced report. We have completed our review of this report and have the no 

comments to offer. 

We concur that no historic properties will be impacted by this project. Our office has no further 

concerns for this project. 

We look forward to receiving one bound copy (printed double sided, if possible) and one pdf of the 

final report. If shapefiles are available for the survey area, we request those as well. If you have 

any questions, please contact Emily Dale at the Division of Archaeology by email at 

edale@crt.la.gov or by phone at 225-219-4596. 

Sincerely, 

Kristen Sanders,  

Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer 
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